PLACE ON YOUR SCHOOL LETTERHEAD

Dear Dentists and Dental Hygienists:
                 


DATE:XXXXX

Your community needs your help.  Tooth decay is the single most common chronic disease in children.  It affects student attendance, performance, and self-confidence.  The Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services, Office of Dental Health offers a program to help address unmet dental needs of Missouri’s children.  This program is called the Preventive Services Program (PSP), which is a community-based program that relies on volunteers. 

PSP has 4 steps: 1. Evaluate the oral health of a community’s children (oral screenings), 2. Offer educational materials, 3. Provide a preventive intervention (two fluoride varnish applications), and 4. Assist with referrals for emergency and follow-up dental care. 
We are looking for licensed dental professionals to help.  Licensed dentists and/or dental hygienists use a disposable mouth mirror (provided by the state) and a flashlight to perform a cursory oral screening, which takes between 2-3 minutes per child.  
Will you please help by volunteering 2-4 hours of your time to conduct oral screenings on children at XXXXXXXXXXXXX School? 

It is easy and doesn’t take a lot of time to become a volunteer.  All you need to do is complete a 30-minute, online-oral screener calibration course at https://psp.health.mo.gov/psp-screener-and-volunteer-trainings/.
This short course is designed to instruct dentists and dental hygienists how to complete the PSP oral screening form.  The calibration course should be completed prior to the screening event.  The calibration session is good for 1 hour of CEU and we require completing the calibration each year.
Your participation in the PSP is an investment in the health of these children.  If you would be willing to volunteer your time, please let me know by XXXXX.  You may contact me at XXXX or XXXXX.  Your consideration and time is appreciated.  
Sincerely,

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx
5/23

